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MEETING MINUTES 

June 9, 2016 

 

The Geary City Council and the Geary Utility Authority Trustees, met on the above date for their annual budget 

hearing. In accordance with the open meeting law, the agenda and meeting notice was posted on the window 

of City Hall, 115 S. Broadway, before 5:00 pm, Tuesday, June 7, 2016.. 

 

 Mayor, Bobby Allen, called the hearing to order at 5:30 pm. Those answering roll call were John Gregerson, 

Ronnie Wheeler, Leslie Swinerton, and Ernest Allen. Cozetta Johnson was unable to attend this meeting. Also 

present were City Attorney Raymond Vincent, Public Works Director Jeff Choate, City Accountant Linda 

Woodruff, Elisha Bingham, Cathy and Mike Allen, Melba Nance, and Anna Gregerson. 

 

Linda Woodruff opened the comments by stating that the Library budget was published with the wrong 

amount. The published amount was $2,690,300.00, which has too many 00’s and should have been 

$26,903.00. This amount was also $7,000.00 short of the proposed amount. The library budgeted amount 

should be $33,903.00.  

 

The proposed 2016-2017 budgets are the same as the adopted budgets for 2015-2016. There were no changes 

from that budget. 

 

There were no other comments from the public. 

John Gregerson made the motion seconded by Ronnie Wheeler to adjourn the meeting at 5:40 pm. Ayes: 

Ernest Allen, Leslie Swinerton, Ronnie Wheeler, and John Gregerson. Nays: None. 

 

 

 

MEETING ADJOUREND 

 

 

 

Passed and approved this   day of    , 2016 by       

        Mayor, Bobby Allen. 


